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On July 3, a delegation from the Kakamega County Education Department in Kenya visited the 
HJ Cheonwon Complex in Korea. Their purpose was to sign a Memorandum of 
Understanding (MOU) for the distribution of Hyojeong character education materials and 
related activities. 
 
The Kakamega County Education Department, which oversees education policies in southwestern 
Kenya, planned this visit to learn about distributing and teaching True Parents' Hyojeong character 
education materials. 
 
Jin Sung-bae, Chairman of the Hyojeong Academic Foundation, emphasized the importance of True 
Parents' Hyojeong character education. He described the HJ Cheonwon Complex as a place imbued with 
True Parents' love and history, where people unite in spirit and truth to convey Heaven's will to young 
people worldwide. 
 
The Kenyan delegation, who consistently referred to True Mother as "Mother Moon," also visited the HJ 
Heaven and Earth CheonBo Training Center, where they offered bows and prayers. During their visit to 
Cheonshim Won, they shared an inspiring testimony. 
 
Minister Boniface reported a spiritual experience at Cheonshim Won. While bowing and praying before 
True Parents' portrait, he felt he had a brief, direct conversation with his ancestors in the spirit world 
about 
the importance of Hyojeong character education materials. 
 
 


